

LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR

Home for the Aged 109/2D, Polenaicken pettai, Ettayapuram Road, Melur P.O. Tuticorin - 628002.

E-mail: lspmstuty@gmail.com

Ph: 0461 23 45 453

Rev.Sr.Principal Fatima College Mary Land Madurai.625018. 29.8.2016

Dear Sister(The Principal

It is good to be poor, to have nothing, to wait all from God. These words of St.Jean Jugan our Foundress, is a reality that we her daughters experience each day.

We make our thanks giving through Her hands, for the cordial welcome we received and the generous charity of your students and the staff of Fatima College on the 19th of August. Rs.24,372.Because of you and the Sisters who are with you and that of all Staff encouragements the students were very generous and for your availability.

We assure you of our sincere prayer and that of our Old People who pay a lot for our Benefactors. Please pray for us to get more vocations, as we are very much in need. Thank you. May God Bless you and the good work that you do among the youth.

Yours gratefully

So Vincent Mary

2010916



LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR

Home for the Aged 109/2D, Polenaicken pettai, Ettayapuram Road, Melur P.O. Tuticorin - 628002.

E-mail: lspmstuty@gmail.com

Ph: 0461 23 45 453

The Students of Fatima College Mary Land Madurai.625018 29.8.2016

STUDENTS OF SHIFT - I

Dear College Students of Fatima College,

The elderly Residents of our Home for the Aged and the Little Sisters who care for them come to thank you all and are very grateful for your generous charity shown towards them, by Rs.24,372.

The assurance of blessing and reward for those who give even a cup of cold water for the poor will be yours, dear students. First of all, the Elderly will pray for you daily for the success of your studies, blessings on your family, and of course that each one of you grow up in life as good citizens, becoming instruments of peace, justice and caring for the poor and downtrodden.

Once again we assure you of our sincere prayer and that of our Old people who pray a lot for our Benefactors. May God bless you and your dear ones.

Yours gratefully,

In Vincent Mary

20110914



LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR

Home for the Aged 109/2D, Polenaicken pettai, Ettayapuram Road, Melur P.O. Tuticorin - 628002.

E-mail: lspmstuty@gmail.com

Ph: 0461 23 45 453

02-10-16

Fatima College Self-financing students Maryland Madurai.625018

STUDENTS OF SHIFT - II

Dear Rev Sr.

I wish to express our sincere gratitude for the warm welcome that we received and your availability that of your staff members in helping us to meet the students. We are very much touched by the generosity of your students and your teachers who have contributed money because of you and all the teachers' encouragement the students were very generous and contributed ₹ 26,141. May the blessings of God overflow in their life.

We assure you of our sincere prayer and that of our Aged, and in this jubilee year of Mercy may this merciful act of yours bear much fruit.

Yours gratefully

3r. Virginia